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For Scope of Work--It is of utmost importance that the EJACs objective remains in focus and not be
allowed to drift into areas where it has no authority or cannot serve its intended mission. The EJAC
should remain focused on community engagement, educational programming, and environmental
justice outreach as mandated by AB 652 and as defined by the SPM Roadmap. It will be vital for all
committee members to understand the process by which EJAC recommendations will be considered
alongside the work of DPR's science-based committees.


